
 

 

 

 

Press Release:  IB Exam Credit for UNC System Universities 
 
The International Baccalaureate Schools of North Carolina 
(IBSNC) is pleased to announce that the University of North 
Carolina System Board of Governors has recognized the value 
of IB Diploma Programme courses to the intellectual 
development of NC students and has acknowledged the 
excellent preparation that IB Diploma courses provide for more 
advanced university studies.  As a result, the Board of 
Governors has adopted a uniform IB credit policy for all UNC 
System universities.   
 
Beginning in 2020-21, IB students attending UNC System 
universities will automatically receive credit for IB Higher Level 
examinations with a score of 4 or higher and IB Standard Level 
examinations with a score of 5 or higher.  As a result of this 
decision, IB Diploma students will have increased flexibility and 
expanded opportunities for their university studies.   
 
Please visit the links below for the specific policy and 
regulations governing the policy. 
 
http://bit.ly/UNCIBcreditpolicy 

http://bit.ly/UNCIBcreditregulation 
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